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COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Fri, May 13, 2022 at 10:33 AM

To: edodge@bouldercounty.org, dunlapk@bouldercolorado.gov, Jacob Dyste - CDPHE <jacob.dyste@state.co.us>
Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Good Morning,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a complaint, please see attached, regarding the Cross
Gold Mine possibly affecting the City of Boulder water quality. At this time the Division does not believe the mine is
responsible for the ailments being experienced by the complainant. The Division is in the process of responding to the
complaint.

The Division wanted to make all aware of the complaint for possible future reference.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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